
 

10 lucky winners from the district 
will be chosen as finalists to 
compete in our contest at 
Memorial Jr. High on March 8th, 
2017. As an added bonus, the 
winner of this event will be entered 
into a national competition for 
some great prizes! 

PICK UP YOUR  
ENTRY FORM TODAY!  
They’re available  
in the cafeteria!  
Turn them in to the 
cafeteria by  
February 2nd, 2017 

ARE YOU A 3RD, 4TH OR 5TH GRADE 
STUDENT? 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR YOUR FAVORITE 
HEALTHY COMFORT FOOD RECIPE!  

Calling all “FUTURE CHEFS” for our  
CULINARY COMPETITION 

 


